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County Purchasing Land 

A start to long-term County goals. 

 

“After an external audit was conducted earlier this year of the County of Stettler No. 6 Public Works 
Shop which was built in 1969, Council determined it was time to replace the Public Works Shop,” said 
Tim Fox, CAO for the County of Stettler. 

In February, Council approved the purchase of self-contained modular office units to house Public Works 
administratively, as a temporary solution. At the same time, Council directed the County to start looking 
for land appropriate for County operations. Temporary office modules have recently been brought in to 
the existing County site to house Public Works office staff. 

The County of Stettler No. 6 has an agreement to purchase land that was identified as being able to 
meet the County’s future needs. Furthermore, Council has begun investigating and considering the 
economies of scale for a future complex to house all County operations. 

 

 

 

For more information contact: 

Niki Thorsteinsson Tim Fox 
Director of Communications Chief Administrative Officer 
403-742-4441 403-742-4441 
nthorsteinsson@stettlercounty.ca tfox@stettlercounty.ca 

 

County of Stettler No. 6 
Box 1270 

6602 – 44 Avenue 
Stettler, Alberta   T0C 2L0 

T:403.742.4441  F: 403.742.1277 
www.stettlercounty.ca 


